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Bratislava, 31 May 2011 

   
 
 
Dear Mr. Lauko, 
 
Please be informed that UNDP agrees with an extension of the project „Removing barriers 
to the reconstruction of the public lighting systems in Slovakia“, Atlas Nr. 00047936/PIMS 
Nr. 2144. 
 
The decision was made based on your proposal dated 30 May 2011 as presented to 
UNDP. The considered extension is by 30 September 2011 and represents the second 
stage extension aiming to reach a final decision on the ongoing public procurement, in 
which the project Investment Facilitation Department (CEVO Ltd.) is participating. Upon 
success and award of the contract, further extension of 8 months, as proposed, will be 
subject of additional approval. Otherwise UNDP will undertake the necessary steps for 
closure of the project.  
 
Current decision of extension of the project does not entitle the project for any additional 
funding. The remaining budget of 413,000 USD has been reserved for the realization of 
the energy efficiency measures on public lighting equipments 
 
We look forward to our continued cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Klara Tothova 
Environment Officer 

 
 
 
Mr. Marcel Lauko 
Director 
Energy Centre Bratislava 
Project Implementing Agency 
Ambrova 35 
831 01 Bratislava 
 
 
 
Cc.  Marek Lipa, Project manager, Energy Centre Bratislava 

Ms. Kvetoslava Soltesova, National Project Director, Slovak Innovation and Energy 
Agency 



 

 



 
 

 
 



 


